ENTERPRISE FORUM

PARTNERSHIP PRESS RELEASE:

WASHINGTON — AMERICAN AIRLINES PARTNERS WITH
THE HOMELAND SECURITY ENTERPRISE FORUM
(HSEF). GARY TOMASULO, CHIEF SECURITY OFFICER
FOR THE COMPANY RELEASED THE FOLLOWING
STATEMENT:

"WE ARE PROUD TO SUPPORT THE IMPORTANT
MISSION OF THE 2021 HOMELAND SECURITY
ENTERPRISE FORUM AS A CORPORATE PARTNER
PROVIDING A FORUM FOR GOVERNMENT LEADERS,
POLICYMAKERS AND INDUSTRY TO DISCUSS ISSUES
AND SHARE INFORMATION IS CRITICAL TO
INCREASING AWARENESS OF THE EVOLVING RISKS
FACING OUR NATION, AND ULTIMATELY HELPS MAKE
OUR COUNTRY SAFER ENSURING THE SAFETY AND
SECURITY OF OUR CUSTOMERS AND TEAM MEMBERS IS
THE TOP PRIORITY AT AMERICAN AIRLINES, AND OUR

PARTNERSHIP WITH HSEF ADVANCES THIS SHARED
GOAL.”

HSEF IS PLEASED TO HAVE AMERICAN AIRLINES AS A
CORPORATE PARTNER, AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO
THEIR THOUGHT LEADERSHIP ON THE FUTURE OF
TRAVEL AND SECURING THE HOMELAND.

For partnership or media inquiries please email Sarah Elzeini: sarah@hseem.com



